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The OLF Board of Trustees is working with Clark Schaeffer Hackett on preparing 

our IRS 990 report for Lions year ending June 30, 2019 and then performing an 

audit.  The audit will be done after the preparation of the 990. 

We partnered with the Pickerington Lions Club to provide requested assistance to a 

blind individual in the Pickerington area.  The club provided a laptop computer and 

OLF provided JAWS software, a braille display unit and a Victor/Trek GPS 

device. The JAWS software does voice-over functionality like what an Apple iPad 

will do, e.g., reading emails and websites to the user.  This is just an example of 

what can be accomplished when working together with clubs and/or the Sight and 

Hearing Foundation. 

Only two requests have been received and approved for a Victor/Trek GPS unit 

since the last COG fall meeting including the one listed above.  Also, there has 

only been one requested and approved request for an Apple iPad.  All have been 

delivered. 

Two thousand four hundred dollars have been donated for the Disaster Relief since 

July 1, 2019. 

 

GOAL STATUS: 

1. Disaster Relief:  None needed this period 

2. Helen Keller Scholarship:  Board approved stating to provide the 2020  

3. Scholarships to the 8 Ohio universities 
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